Dear Delaware School Counselor Association Leadership,

DSCA Directors provide a path forward for Delaware's school counselors. I feel that I have valuable experience and knowledge to assist with decisions surrounding the concerns of the students of today and the future. I have worked in education, in all three counties, holding a variety of positions ranging from classroom teacher to School Based Family Crisis Therapist to mental health counselor to school counselor. Additionally, I have experience in both the public and mental health communities. These mixed experiences allow me to see student and counselor needs from a very different and broad perspective.

It would be an honor to be considered for the DSCA Director position as they help support the vision and mission of Delaware's school counselors. I would like to be on the cutting edge of this process. To me, the Directors are the think tank of our organization. It is important to bring a diverse group of counselors to the table to move counseling programs forward and meet the needs of as many Delaware counselors and students as possible. I believe that I have the necessary skill set and creative thinking to be additive to this work, all while keeping student needs in the forefront of our conversations.

I, too, am committed to these principles and feel that I could be additive to these important discussions. Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me by email at andrea.woodard@capital.k12.de.us or by phone 302.736.5355 to discuss this further.

Respectfully Submitted,

Indual Volar Q

Andrea Woodard, LPCMH, NCC, MEd

School Counselor